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Response: 
The NSW Government received over 16,000 pieces of feedback from right across the 
community via the online mapping tool, email, phone calls and community sessions. The 
2018 consultation was genuine and widespread and the Government made changes based 
on feedback received. The Government will continue to refine the proposed corridor based 
on feedback.   
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Response: 
The proposed Grose River Bridge will need to be the subject of detailed studies to determine 
design levels. 

RESOLVED TO PUBLISHED BY RESOLUTION OF THE COMMITTEE ON 13 AUGUST 2018



Response: 

A probabilistic estimate is included at Appendix 2 of the RMS PMO (Project Management 
Office) Concurrence Report dated April 2018.  A copy was provided to the committee as part 
of the responses to Questions on Notice from the Roads and Maritime Services Chief 
Executive Officer’s appearance before the Committee on 18 June 2018. 
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